
Minutes for the Salt Lake City Police Civilian Review Board meeting held Monday,  
April 11, 2005 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 126, City County Building, 451 South State Street, 
Salt Lake City, Utah. 
 
Board Members In Attendance:  Brent Ward,  Nafitalai Unga Kioa, Claudia O’Grady, 
Scott McCoy, Daniel Levin, Cristina Trujillo, Antje Curry, Daniel May, and Susan 
Webster.  
 
Absent: Eligio White, Ramona Gonzales, Nancy Appleby, Teddi Velarde and 
Administrative Assistant  Robyn Stanczyk.  
 
Also In Attendance: 
 

Administrator:   Ty McCartney 
Police Board Advisor:    Dean Carr 
Deputy City Recorder: Chris Meeker 

 
I.   The meeting convened at 5:12 p.m.  Chair Scott McCoy presided. 
 
II. Approve minutes of January 10,  2005 Meeting:  
 

Motion:  Ms. Curry pointed out a date change in the minutes that was 1957 not 
1967.  Mr. Kioa moved and Mr. Levin seconded to approve the minutes as 
corrected for January 10, 2005, which motion carried, all members present voted 
aye. 

 
III.  New Business 
 

a. Introduce and welcome new Administrator, Ty McCartney and new 
board member Daniel May. 

Mr.  McCartney said prior to accepting the position of Administrator for 
the Police Civilian Review Board, he worked for law enforcement agencies 
over the last 13 years in a variety of capacities.  He said he had worked as an 
investigator with the Salt Lake Metro Gang Unit, and most recently, as a case 
manager in the Salt Lake County Criminal Justice System.  He said he served 
as a member of the Utah House of Representatives from 2001-2005.  He 
received a B.S. Degree in Sociology from the University of Utah.  

  Mr. May said he lived in the Avenues area and work for Wells Fargo 
Bank.  He said he was happy to serve. 

b. Review and approve quarterly board report for January 2005 
through March 2005. 
  



Motion:  Ms. Webster moved and Mr. Levin seconded to approve the 
quarterly board report for January 2005 through March 2005, which 
motion carried, all members present voted aye. 

 
c. Discussion regarding possible Board review of complaints filed 

against dispatcher and other civilian police department employees. 
 

Mr. McCartney said the current ordinance would allow the Board 
to investigate egregious complaints filed against dispatchers and other 
civilian police department employees.  All members present were in favor 
of reviewing certain complaints.    
    

IV.     Adjourn 
 

Motion: Mr. Levin moved and Mr. Kioa seconded to adjourn, which 
motion carried, all members present voted aye.  

  
The meeting adjourned at 5: 40 p.m. 

 
 
__________________________________ 
Civilian Review Board Chair 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Deputy City Recorder 
 


